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1. Team progress since the last report (attach meeting minutes if applicable) 
We emailed or called parents/guardians who completed our parent survey, 
to thank them for their input and inform them of our progress. We asked 
them to indicate if they wanted to receive the quarterly newsletter. No one 
responded.  
Both districts implemented the student survey in March and will provide an 
overview of the data at our April 25th meeting. 
The staff survey subcommittee will create an executive summary of the 
staff survey data and present it at the April meeting. 
We continue to collect information from targeted parent populations 
through surveys and interviews. 

 


